
Rabies Information 

The Brazoria County Health Department does not supply Rabies vaccine. 

This is handled by the Zoonosis Control Division of the Texas Department 
of State Health Services, located in Houston. 

Zoonosis staff conducts exposure assessments and makes the decision 
on who needs the rabies vaccine. 

If you believe you need treatment for Rabies, please call the Zoonosis Control 
Division at 713-767-3300. 

Additional information can be found at the DSHS website: 
https://www.dshs.state.tx.us/idcu/health/zoonosis/ 

https://www.cdc.gov/rabies/index.html
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